
PTO Newsletter, 2-9-2018 
  
Dear Parents- 
  
We had a really fun Olympics themed assembly today with all your kids. It kicked off several 
Olympic activities that will occur at the school in the next couple weeks.  Be sure and ask your 
kids about all the fun activities planned. 
  
OLYMPICS SERVICE PROJECT-  
As a PTO we wanted to have a way to give back.  The Olympics this year has an initiative called 
“Become the Light”.  There are thousands of people living in refugee camps right now that don’t 
have access to any light.  This makes it difficult to continue to work, play and have activities go 
on after the sun goes down each day.  The Olympics is working hard to earn money towards 
purchasing solar panels to help these communities.  We want to change the world by bringing in 
our own “METALS” (coins) to donate to this good cause.  We have a 5 gallon jar outside of the 
office that we hope your kids will bring change in to it fill up – pennies, nickels, dimes and 
quarters.  If the kids get it half full, they will all receive a small prize.  If they get it all the way full, 
Mr. Fuller will sleep in a tent on the roof of the school with no light.  We hope you will support 
this great cause and send in coins, or money with your kids.  Every penny counts.   This will be 
going on during the next two weeks while the Olympics is happening. 
Thanks so much!  
For more info look up: 
http://unfoundationblog.org/5-reasons-care-powering-refugee-camps/ 
  
SCIENCE NIGHT- 
Tonight is the night we have been waiting for!  Please join us for a night of fun hands on 
experiments and activities all based around science.  
DNA extraction and modeling 
Projectiles and the transfer of energy 

Friction 
Slime 

Ice Cream 
The Science of Fire 

Come enjoy this great night with your families! 
A special thanks to all who have volunteered to help out tonight and to those who have 
headed up this amazing night of fun! 
  

DINNER OUT- Chick-Fil-A in Sugarhouse 
Please join us for another meal night on Tuesday, February 27th, 5:00-8:00 p.m. at 
Chick-Fil-A in Sugarhouse.  They will donate a portion of the proceeds to Canyon Rim 
Academy if you tell them you’re with CRA!   
  

Thanks again for all your support for our awesome school!   
Jill and Michelle   
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